From: lanning comments@leeds gov.uk

To: Fiddes Lucy

Subject: Comments for Licensing Application PREM/05387/001
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Comments summary

Dear Sir/Madam,

Licensing Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.

Comments were submitted at 29/08/2024 10:50 AM from |
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Kind regards

3 -5 Blayds Yard Leeds LS1 4AD
Premises Licence - New Application

Lucy Fiddes

Neighbour response

Customer objects to the Licensing Application

29/08/2024 10:50 AM OBJECTION TO PREMISSES LICENSE FOR BLAYDS
BAR, 3-5 Blayds Yard, Leeds.
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We strongly object to this small bar being given a premisses licence to operate
until the early hours due to the excessive noise, mess, and drinking outside on
the highway directly under the residential flat known as ||| N -

The tenants pay their council taxes and expect a peaceful life without such
disturbance and they have a Human right to expect this.

It should be noted that customers from the bar fill the highway drinking, smoking,

loud shouting,

This area is now fully residential with flats and bedrooms surrounding the
highway known as Blayds Yard / Blayds Mews.

The external crowds drinking / smoking / gathering on the highway with loud
music blaring from the bar until the early hours of the momings are not
acceptable and the Blays bar should not be given a premisses License to inflict
this on residential and business premisses directly opposite the bars doorway.





